TOWN OF STRATTON

Board of Auditars

On Thursday, August 4, 2016, at 10:00 a.m. the auditors held an organizational meeting to plan the audit
for the 2015/2016 fiscal year. Present were:

Stacie Chiodi
Helen Eddy
Patricia Coolidge — Assistant Town Clerk.

Stacie Chiodi is the newly elected member to the board. Helen Eddy proposed Stacie as Chairperson
which Stacie accepted. Helen Eddy will serve as Secretary.

An independent audit company will conduct the audit which should be completed in October. The Town
auditors will use the information from the audit company to prepare the Town Report. Joann Liiler will
assist, if needed, with planning the Report.

Patricia Coolidge will help guide the auditors through the new system.

Meeting was adjourned at 10;30 a.m.

Yol Eddy

Helen Eddy

Secretary




